
Ben Russow – Mason Middle School 

Administrative Report 

Date: September 6, 2023 

 

• Currently, we have enrolled 14 new students to Mason Middle School this summer and 

have had 7 leave us.  As of today, class numbers are: 

o 8th grade –  94 

o 7th grade - 84  

o 6th grade – 73 

▪ Total = 251 

 

• Our PBIS committee will be hosting a dance on September 8th – there will be an “Aloha” 

theme.  Funds raised will go towards our Eagle Power program. 

 

• $580 was donated to MMS to the Mike Denko “at risk account. 

This money is donated annually by Mike Denko (Class of 77’) and his friends at a golf 

outing.  

 

• The MEA donated a variety of furniture to MMS.  The pieces included tables, chairs, 

bookshelves, and a desk to help in our office and teacher lounge. 

 

• Our first MS Home football game is scheduled for Wednesday, September 20th at 5pm.  

Our first home Volleyball game will be Wednesday, September 6th at 4:30. 

 

• Our preliminary test scores for last school look very promising.  I look forward to 

presenting these to our BOE once they become public.   

 

• We are in the process of developing a more effective STEM curriculum at the middle 

school level.  Science teachers will be providing enrichment opportunities during their 

ISP time at the end of each day.   


